
 

 

 

 
Sarah Shand 
Tel: 04 590 7434 
Email: sarah.shand@transpower.co.nz 

 
 

30 September 2014  
 
Craig Barr 
Queenstown Lakes District Council 
Private Bag 50072 
Queenstown 9348 

 
Delivered via email to: craig.barr@qldc.govt.nz  
 
 
 
Dear Craig, 

 

RE: Queenstown Lakes District Plan Review – Designations 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 31 July 2014 notifying Transpower New Zealand Limited 

(Transpower) of the upcoming notification of the proposed Queenstown Lakes District 

Plan in May 2015.  

 

Pursuant to Schedule 1 (Clause 4) of the Resource Management Act 1991, Transpower 

provides written notice to Queenstown Lakes District Council for the requirement to ‘roll 

over’ its existing designation under the Operative Queenstown Lakes District Plan to the 

proposed Queenstown Lakes District (‘the Plan’), without modification. 

 

Transpower requests the following designation be rolled over in the Plan:  

 

 Frankton Substation (designation number 1). 

 

No new requirements or modifications for the designation are sought however some 

technical corrections are required. These corrections are minor and do not materially alter 

the existing designation in any way as outlined in the sections below. 

 

1.  Frankton Substation  

 

Transpower requests that the designation for Frankton Substation be rolled over without 

modification. Minor corrections to this designation are sought to correct Transpower’s 

legal name and provide a clearer statement on the use of the site. Please find the minor 

corrections below;  

 

Information Requirement Current Notations Minor Corrections  

1 Requiring Authority Trans Power NZ Limited Transpower New Zealand 

Limited 

2 Designation purpose Electricity Substation National Grid (including 

Electricity Substation and 
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associated ancillary 

infrastructure)  

3 Site location SH6 (Kawarau Gorge Road) 

Frankton 

93 Frankton-Ladies Mile 

Highway, Frankton 

4 Legal description Section 127, Block I, 

Shotover SD 

 

5 Area 2.4559 ha  

 

Although the designation boundaries were not attached to your letter, I have reviewed the 

Frankton Substation designation on planning map 31 of the Operative Queenstown 

Lakes District Plan and can confirm this is correct. 

 

2. Designation Conditions  

 

Transpower requests that the designation conditions for Frankton Substation be rolled 

over without modification.  

 

If there are any queries on the above or Queenstown Lakes District Council requires 

particular information (including GIS parcel information) for the designation to fit within 

the format of the Plan, please do not hesitate to contact me on (04) 590 7434 or at 

sarah.shand@transpower.co.nz. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Sarah Shand 

Environmental Planner  

TRANSPOWER NEW ZEALAND LIMITED 

 

 

Attachments: A. CFR for Frankton Substation  

B. Frankton Substation map 
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Attachment A  
 

Computer Freehold Register  
for Frankton Substation  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attachment B 
 

Frankton Substation map 
 
 


